
From: Kimberly Sparks
To:
Subject: RE: Public Records Request - Basic Ordering Agreement
Date: Wednesday, July 31, 2019 9:10:56 AM

Taylor County Sheriff’s does not have a Basic Ordering Agreement with Immigration and Customs Enforcement .
 
 
Kim Sparks
Criminal Records Clerk 
Taylor County Sheriff’s Office
108 N. Jefferson St., Ste. 103
Perry, FL 32347
850-584-4225 (p)
850-584-7016 (f )
NOTICE:  Florida has a broad public records law.  Most written communications to or from state officials are public
records that will be disclosed to the public and the media upon request.  Email communications may be subject to
public disclosure.
 
 
 

From:  
Sent: Tuesday, July 30, 2019 2:05 PM
To: Kimberly Sparks <Kim.sparks@taylorsheriff.org>
Subject: Public Records Request - Basic Ordering Agreement
 
Dear Kimberly Sparks,
 
Pursuant to Chapter 119, Florida Statutes, and Article 1, Section 24, of the Florida Constitution, I am writing to
request Taylor County’s signed and executed Basic Ordering Agreement with Immigration and Customs
Enforcement.
 
In accordance with Fla. Stat. § 119.07(1)(e), if you claim that any record is exempt from public disclosure, please
state in writing both the statutory citation for any exemption which you claim is applicable and the specific reasons
for a conclusion that the requested record is exempt. If you redact any portion of the records, please state in
writing both the statutory citation for any exemption you believe is applicable and the specific reasons for a
conclusion that the portion of the record is exempt, and produce the remainder of the record, in accordance with
Fla. Stat. § 119.07(1)(d)-(e).
 
If the documents are available electronically, I request that they be produced in electronic format, such as via
email (to ) or on a CD, to reduce costs. Please also provide me an invoice of the
costs. If costs will exceed $50, please contact me before proceeding.
 
Thank you,
 

 

  

mailto:Kim.sparks@taylorsheriff.org


This e-mail and any attachments are confidential and may be protected by legal privilege. If you are not the intended recipient, be aware that any disclosure,
copying, distribution or use of this e-mail or any attachment is prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please notify The Southern Poverty Law
Center immediately by returning it to the sender and delete this copy from your system. Thank you for your cooperation.

 




